
Wanted: APCG Yearbook Editor 

The Association of Pacific Coast Geographers is soliciting applications for the next Editor of 

the Yearbook, the scholarly journal of the APCG. This annual journal, first printed in 1935 

and now in Volume 78, includes full-length peer-reviewed articles and abstracts of papers 

from our annual meeting. Published by the University of Hawai’i Press for the APCG, the 

Yearbook is now part of Project MUSE, a widely used scholarly database that provides full-

text coverage for 167 journals.  

The five-year term will begin with the 2018 issue, but we welcome active participation on the 

current 2017 issue. The appointment includes funds for a student assistant, graphics editing, 

and copy production. The APCG is the Pacific Coast Regional Division of the Association of 

American Geographers, serving eight western states, British Columbia, and Yukon. 

Prospective editors should send a brief statement of interest to APCG President, Stephen 

Cunha (sc10@humboldt.edu).  
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